
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      December 13, 2005; 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members 
present. 
 

This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 
the December 6, 2005 run-off elections for the cities of Eldridge and Princeton. 
 

Moved by Minard, seconded by Hancock, to certify the results of said elections.  
All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Minard, seconded by Hancock, to adjourn the special meeting and 
begin the Committee-of-the-Whole meeting. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Larry Minard, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Karen L. Fitzsimmons 
       Scott County Auditor 
 


